
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
TO:  All Excavators 
 
FROM:  Scott Schreiber, Engineering Department 
 
RE:  Traffic Control Minimum 
  
Temporary Traffic Control (TTC) is one of the most important aspects of the job site.  We 
do require traffic control plans to be submitted for work on collector, minor and major 
arterial roads but side streets we do not.  We are not planning to change this 
requirement; however, there is a minimum requirement for traffic control. 
 
Please remember at least two Type Three Barricades (Type C channelizer devices) with a 
R11-2 “ROAD CLOSED” sign on each shall be used immediately adjacent to the work 
zone.  

  
 
These two devices shall be combined with drums, posts or cones (preferably cones at 
least 28” high with retroreflective tape). 
 
12” pylons shall not be used regardless. 
 
In addition to the TTC devices, construction equipment should be parked in such a 
manner so as to further discourage traffic from attempting to enter and pass through the 
work zone. 
 
Ideally you would use advanced warnings such as “W20-1” signs (ROAD WORK AHEAD) 
with placement being well in advance of your work zone and Type Three devices. 
  
Please contact me with any questions or concerns at 320-293-4930 regarding traffic 
control requirements. 
 
 
 


